
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
~ ~

Star of the Week Awards 

 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 3.4~ 26th January 2024 
 

Rec:  Dyan and John 
Year 1: Noah and Raenessa 
Year 2: Alexandra and Luigi 
Year 3: Maria and Ananya 
Year 4: Suzane and Bryony 
Year 5: Damian and Finley 
Year 6: Rocco and Olivia 

 

Attention Young Musicians 
The Salisbury Area Young Musicians group are running 
weekly guitar sessions with Craig Frotnam on 
Saturday’s at 10.00-11.00am starting on 24th February 
2024.  The weekly group sessions are for young 
musicians of Year groups 3 – 6 who are having lessons 
in school or privately and are suitable for all experience 
levels.  For more information please click on the 
link.  Salisbury Area Young Musicians (saym.org.uk) 

 

 
 

Reporting Your Child Absent 
If your child unwell and going to be off school please 
report the absence by 9am everyday they are going to 
be absent.  Either phone 01722 322632 option 2 or 
email schoolcomms@st-osmunds.co.uk  

Parents Evening 
Please save the date!  Parents Evening is approaching on 
4th and 5th March. 
 
Sign up sheets will be put outside school from Wednesday 
21st February. 

This week at St Osmund’s, our young writers embarked on an enchanting journey through the realms of 
creativity! Imagine their surprise when a mystical castle materialised upstairs in the old building, offering 
magical nooks and crannies for our budding wordsmiths to explore. 
 
The castle's secret corners became the catalyst for exciting and  
imaginative stories, as our students delved into the world of knights,  
dragons, and magical quests, even Oz! The air buzzed with creativity  
as the children harnessed the inspiration from the enchanted  
surroundings to weave tales of courage and wonder. 
 
From towering turrets to hidden gardens and dank dungeons, each  
element of the castle sparked the flames of creativity, resulting in  
stories that transported us to fantastical realms. It's been a week  
filled with imagination and the joy of storytelling. 
 
Thank you so much to our inspirational staff team who clicked their  
fingers (or tapped their red shoes together) and brought the castle  
to life! 

Car Park 
The carpark is for staff only. Please do not use this 
between the hours of 8.00am and 4.30pm. 
 
The issue with some parents walking across the car park 
remains.  Please ensure that you use pavement around 
the car park at all times.  The minibus is in use mornings 
and afternoons.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 

✨🏰  ✨🏰 

Class Masses 
Please do join us for the children’s class Masses.  They 
take place each Tuesday at 10am in Church. 
On Tuesday, Reception Class are taking the lead for 
their first ever Class Mass!  The parishioners and clergy 
love to see the children and this experience is an 
important part of their journey in faith.  Please see 
‘Dates for your Diary’ for details of the class Masses. 

https://saym.org.uk/guitar-sessions/
mailto:schoolcomms@st-osmunds.co.uk


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 
 
30.01.24 ~ Class Mass ~ Year R ~ Church ~ 10am 
09.02.24 ~ School breaks up end of Term 3 ~ 3:15pm 
19.02.24 ~ School reopens for start of Term 4 ~ 08:40am 
20.02.24 ~ Whole school Mass (distribution of ashes) ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 2pm 
04.03.24 ~ Parents Evening 
05.03.24 ~ Parents Evening 
 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Dear Jesus, 

 

We want you to leave your mark on us. 

 

Open our hearts to your words so they leave 

a deep impression. 

 

Please help us to listen so you influence our 

words and actions. 

 

Lord Jesus, help us to spread your message 

of love today. 

 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

–

–

–

–

New Start Time 
Following on from our letter last term, please 
remember the new school starting time of 
08:40am from Term 4 (Monday 19th Feb 2024).  
Your feedback was invaluable and we have 
heard what you have said about getting out on 
time at the end of the day.  Children should be 
released to you at 3:15pm into the playground. 

• 

• 

• 

• 

http://www.twitter.com/


 
 

 


